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This was my first year being a District President and I want to thank the District officers for all 

the help with the Auxiliaries in the District.  Thank you for attending the District meetings and 

being there for the Schools of Instruction.     I have found that the President must have a strong 

team of officers that works together and is there to answer the  call.    

 

We have four (4) Auxiliaries in our District. They worked very hard to build up their Auxiliaries 

and work on their meetings, programs and helping their communities.  They participated in flag 

raisings, youth events, helping local veterans, holding benefits, dinners and memorials with their 

comrades.   

Our largest Auxiliary, 9907 Show Low, held memorials all over the White Mountains.  They 

participated in Veteran’s Day, Pearl Harbor Day, Memorial Day and Flag Day programs and 

services for departed comrades, hospital volunteers, family support, scholarship entries, school 

flag raisings.  As always, their program chairmen were spot on.   

 

Auxiliary 8987 Eagar, worked to get new officers in place and  worked extremely hard to renew 

their membership.  They supported their Post  with benefits, dinners, and projects in their 

community.   

 

Auxiliary 1704 Globe, has been helping with their Post with benefits, dinners, homeless, and 

community families.  Their membership reached 100%! 

 

Auxiliary 2364 Pinetop/Lakeside worked their programs, reached  100% in membership,  held 

their two day “Bowl for Vets” bowling event in conjunction with the Family Freedom Festival 

with Auxiliary 9907.  Also, along with Auxiliary 9907, they worked on Christmas food boxes 

and the Scholarship program.  This year’s Voice of Democracy District 6 winner, Katie 

Brimhall, came from Snowflake and was entered though Auxiliary 2364.   She then won 3rd 

place at Department level.   


